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 Virgin staff across the country have been telling us that Virgin’s decision to 
take back incorrectly credited annual leave isn’t fair.  We’ve heard you loud 
and clear, but Virgin still isn’t listening. 

We think we should insist on keeping the leave, not the least because team members have been 
relying on the information provided by payroll.  Why should we have to bear the brunt of Virgin’s 
mistakes? 

Hundreds of staff are detrimentally affected as a result of Virgin’s decision, with some staff now 
facing negative leave balances and the chance that their pre-approved leave will be cancelled. 

We need to stick together and convince Virgin management that we should not be penalised – 
please sign and share the online petition here. 

What we’re asking for 

We are calling on Virgin Australia to: 

 Not deduct the annual leave that has incorrectly been credited; 

 Recognise that these errors have occurred through no fault of any ground crew team 
members; 

 Ensure no staff members go into a negative leave balance as a result of the review; 

 Ensure all pre-approved leave is honoured; and 

 Draw a line under these mistakes, fix the system and start afresh. 
  

Got more questions? 

If you have more questions, contact your ASU NNT member or local ASU organiser. 

 

Sign the petition:  
Don’t take our annual leave 

 
 

STAY INFORMED 
QLD • Jo Justo 
info@qld.asu.net.au 
1800 177 244 
SA • James Sleep 
jsleep@asu-sant.asn.au 
0408 838 372 
VIC • Matt Norrey & Imogen Sturni 
mnorrey@asupsvic.org 
0407 873 050 
imsturni@asupsvic.org 
0433 339 656 
NSW • Clare Raffan 
craffan@usu.org.au 
0417 177 266 

http://www.asu.asn.au/airlines
http://twitter.com/ASUairlines
https://asujoin.asn.au/
https://www.change.org/p/virgin-australia-don-t-take-our-annual-leave-virgin?recruiter=173568009&utm_campaign=mailto_link&utm_medium=email&utm_source=share_petition
mailto:info@qld.asu.net.au
mailto:jsleep@asu-sant.asn.au
mailto:mnorrey@asupsvic.org
mailto:imsturni@asupsvic.org
mailto:craffan@usu.org.au

